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The Oregon voting system has been the most informative and easiest method of 

voting I have experienced in my 25+ years as a voter. Mail in voting increases 

accessibility and decreases cost, wait times, and other in person challenges. Even 

with the best run in person voting system, there is an unnecessary burden on the 

voter. It would be a huge step backwards and would limit people's ability to vote if in 

person voting became the default in Oregon. I am opposed to this change. 


